
Wednesday, Feb. 5

Boys Basketball
Practice at Lunch

February, 3rd  -  February 7th, 2025

Monday, Feb. 3 Thursday, Feb. 6 Friday, Feb. 7

Kid week at  a Glance 

Girls Basketball Game
at Woodward 3:00 - 4:00

pm

Tuesday, Feb. 4

7:45 am Boys
Basketball Practice

Girls Basketball Game
at Kingswood 3:00 - 4:00

pm

Please see the attachment to e-mail for more information
about upcoming February dates of importance.

Library Kidds
Afterschool Program

visit to Ironwood

Boys Basketball Game
at Kidd against

Hamilton at 3:00 pm 

South Arm Grade 4/5
Basketball Program

Upcoming Cultural Holidays & Commemorative Days of
Recognition

Snack Shack

 Early Warning Line for Absences 
Please report any absences, lates, early dismissals, etc. to our 

Please call the school new early warning line at (604) 668-6671 This is a 24/7 line 
Let us know your child's name, division and if you would like tell WHY they are away

and for how long. If your child(ren) will be arriving late, please make sure to sign in so
that we can adjust their attendance.

SNOW DAYS 
On a snow day, our school will
remain open if at all possible. No
announcement will be made
saying that schools will be open.
Only school closures will be
announced on the school district
website and social media, as well
as on local radio and television
stations. Closures will be
announced as early as possible.

February 1-7th -  World Interfaith Day
February 2nd - Vassant Panchami
February 5 - Ash Wednesday 



February is Black History Month: 

Black History Month in Canada is an
annual celebration held in February
to honor the rich cultural heritage,
achievements, and contributions of
Black Canadians to the country's
history and society. It provides an
opportunity to reflect on the ongoing
struggles against systemic racism
and to recognize the resilience and
accomplishments of Black
communities in shaping Canada’s
past, present, and future.

Term 2 Learning  Updates (Conferences)

Classroom Teachers will be hosting
term 2 Learning Updates
(Conferences). During learning
updates Teachers will be sharing
information about student progress
in literacy, numeracy and
social/emotional learning. It also
provides an opportunity to
celebrate learning and to set goals
for the remainder of the year.
Students will be dismissed early on
Wednesday, February 12th and
Thursday, February 13th at 1:45 pm.
This is to provide time for students,
parents and teachers to meet.

PRO-D DAY 
 Friday, February 14th is our next
Professional Development Day.
Students will not attend school on
this day.



T.K. Cobras Basketball Schedule

Girls Schedule
Tuesday, February 4 – Kingswood @ Kingswood
Thursday, February 6 – Woodward @Woodward
Tuesday, February 18 – Woodward @ Kidd
Thursday, February 20 – Lee @ Lee
Monday, February 24 – Lee @ Kidd
Thursday, February 27- Kingswood @ Kidd
Tuesday, March 4 – Hamilton @ Kidd
 
Boys Schedule
Wednesday, February 5 – Hamilton @ Kidd
Monday, February 10 – Woodward @ Kidd
Monday, February 24 - Kidd @ Kingswood
Wednesday, February 26 – Kingswood @ Kidd
Tuesday, March 4 – Kidd @ Hamilton

March 10 and 11 is the McNair Tournament

Readers Choice Challenge
This is year, Ms. Advani, a Reader’s Choice Challenge  the intermediate
classes Div. 1, 2 and 3. The students have been given multiple copies of
seven different books to read, review and respond to. It is a reading
challenge, that encourages students to read and respond to as many
books as they can. You can find more information about Reader’s Choice
on Ms. Advani’s website:

https://advanivandy.wixsite.com/library/copy-of-2023



get the latest news
check out the latest WAAG
calendar events
important information
and much more........

Have you checked out the 
Kidd Website?

                kidd@sd38.bc.ca

Daily Health
Check

S H O U L D  I  G O  T O  S C H O O L
T O D A Y ?

We appreciate your support in keeping your
child home when they are not feeling well.
Students should not come to school
when they are sick. 

If your child is not feeling well please
continue to keep them home until their
symptoms have resolved. If you know your
child will be absent for a range of days,
please leave that information as well. 

Staying home when sick helps keep our
entire school community healthy including
teachers, admin staff and students. Please
do your part and stay home when sick.

 

Dress for the weather! 
It is starting to get cold outside. Please make sure your child

feels comfortable by dressing for the weather. 

winter coat rain coat rain boots mittens touque scarf
extra clothing
including socks
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